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Watch your children, and your neighbour-
hood, Stouffville.

York Regional Police are investigating a 
suspicious person incident that occurred in 
the area of Weldon Road and Main Street on 
Monday around 6:30 p.m.

A resident reported to police that a white 
man, 5-foot-10, age 20 to 30, with a medium 
build, glasses, short spiky hair, wearing black 
shorts, a T-shirt and running shoes, holding 
a maroon camera bag was taking pictures of 
her children playing in the driveway. 

The resident also posted information of 
the incident on Facebook.

“I was in the garage getting my bike out 
when my seven-year-old daughter came in to 
tell me there was a strange man that had just 
come up to them and without a word started 
taking pictures of her and my two sons,” the 
woman posted on Facebook.

She and her husband pursued the man but 
were unsuccessful. The incident happened in 
30 to 40 seconds according to her post.

“I am sick thinking that some weirdo is 
out there with pictures of my kids,” she wrote. 
“Please keep an eye out so this doesn’t hap-
pen to your kids.”

YRP confirmed the incident with The Sun-
Tribune on Wednesday and said the investi-
gation is still ongoing.

“We’re looking to speak to this individual 
and see what he was doing and what was 
going on there,” said Const. Laura Nicolle.

Police appeal for anyone to come forward 
with any information. They also appeal for 
the suspect to come forward.

“If they were there for a legitimate reason 
and it’s not what it sounds like, we encourage 
them to  come forward,” Nicolle said.

Police ask anyone with video surveillance 
in the area to check for an individual match-
ing the description.

Anyone with information on the inci-
dent is asked to contact YRP No. 5 District at 
1-866-876-5423 ext. 7500, or Crime Stoppers 
at 1-800-222-TIPS, by leaving an anonymous 
tip online at 1800222tips.com, or by texting 
the tip to CRI

Police want to speak to man 
photographing children

SAVING YOU MORE
For more details go instore or online @thebrick.com.

ON NOW AT THE BRICK!

Who do you think should be Whitchurch-Stouffville’s

2016 Citizen of the Year?
Who do you think should be Whitchurch-Stouffville’s

Nominations are open for this year’s award.
We are looking for a person or organization who:
• makes our community a better place to live, work and play
• is involved to benefit more than his or her family or business
• sets a positive example for others in the community

DeaDline June 10, 2016
Nominations should include nominee’s detailed resume and letters of support.

e-mail: jmason@yrmg.com include “Stouffville awards” in subject line
Mail or hand deliver to: Stouffville Sun-Tribune 6290 Main St. Stouffville, Ont. L4A 1G7

Attention: Jim Mason. For more information call 905-640-2612 ext. 23

2016 Citizen of the Year?

Award to be presented during the opening of the
32nd annual Whitchurch-Stouffville Strawberry Festival
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